
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 

Bamber’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

16th September 2022 

Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Reminders 
 

 Please can children remove earrings 
before school on their PE Days 

 Please only take children out of school 
if they are unwell. Poor attendance 
impacts on children’s learning. School 
will be pursuing fines this year for 
unauthorised absences such as 
holidays in term time.   

 
You are invited… 

 
As part of our Harvest celebrations 

this year we will be having 2 events. 
Autumn Praise—children leading 

songs and poems in school and The 
Harvest Service at St Christopher's 

Church. 
Please join us for both if you are 

able. Find the dates below. 

Welcome to Year 1 
It has been lovely to see everyone again after 

such a long summer break. The children are 

settling well into their new rooms and routines 

and will soon know exactly where they are on 

which day. Year 1 can be a little bit of a surprise 

to some children but hopefully their confidence 

will grow as we progress through the term.  

It was great to meet some of you last 

Wednesday for ‘Meet the Teacher’. Hopefully 

you have all received the sheet of information 

that was shared at the meeting. If anyone has 

further questions, or would like to see the year 

1 classroom, please feel free to drop in on a 

Monday after school 3:15pm—3:30pm. 

 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 
9th Layton for settling in well. 
16th Sophie for super spelling  

 
Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 

 
9th Alice for being a great FRIEND. 
24th Alexander for FLOURISHING in Maths 

Apologies! 

 

Sorry my newsletter is late 

this week, I was 

experiencing some IT 

difficulties. 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

 

7th October Autumn Praise, in 
school service—Parents welcome 
 
9th October 9:30am Harvest 
Service @ St Christopher’s 
 
21st October Break Up @3:15pm 

 


